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I raised my children around our family table, where we regularly discussed current 

issues and filled out our ballots together. I’ve always appreciated the saying: “Being 

taught to avoid talking about politics and religion has led to a lack of understanding of 

both. What we should have learned is how to have a civil conversation about difficult 

topics.” With that in mind, I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to create time and 

space to sit down with my family, teach them how to engage in meaningful 

discussions, and emphasize the importance of voting as an essential American civic 

duty. Although we don’t always vote the same, we have thoughtful and valuable 

conversations about issues like SB210. I strongly oppose any efforts to make voting 

more difficult. I’m proud of my state’s voter turnout and value the convenience of 

mail-in voting, which spares us from standing in long lines and navigating 

unnecessary bureaucracy—allowing me to spend that time with my family instead. 

 

 


